
  
 

   
 

Waimea Water Ltd 
14 Oxford Street 

Richmond 
Nelson 7020 

 

26 May 2021 

 

Mayor Tim King 

Tasman District Council 

 

Chair Murray King 

Waimea Irrigators Limited 

 

By Email 

 

Dear Tim and Murray, 

 

Re: Waimea Water Limited Final Statement of Intent 2021-2022 

 

I refer to your letter of 28 April 2021 regarding the draft Waimea Water Limited (WWL) Statement of 
Intent 2021-2022 that was written by Mike Drummond. 

I thank you for your consideration of WWL’s draft Statement of Intent and associated comments.  

In accordance with section 64 of the Local Government Act 2002, I attach a final Statement of Intent for 
the financial year of 2021-2022 that incorporates your comments. 

WWL intends to publish this Statement of Intent on its website on or before the 30th of June 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Scott, 

Chief Executive Officer  

 


